

April 6<sup>th</sup>, 2022

City of Cincinnati/Alex Peppers,

On behalf of the Oakley Community Council Board, I am requesting a Parking Overlay for Oakley. The board unanimously approved this decision as well as the proposed areas to be encompassed as the NBD extending up Madison to the end of the Oakley neighborhood and Wasson Road between Edwards and Paxton. This has now been presented and approved at two different meetings in the last 6 months.

Thank you for your time and we look forward to working with you on this project.

Sincerely,

Troy McAndrews

Oakley Community Council Board